
Elmwood Music Boosters Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, May 18, 2021, 7:00 pm 

 

Present: Pam Frankfather (President), Beth Ann Crum (Secretary), Miss Rohrs, Mrs. Hayes,, 

Holly Hammer, Victoria Riddle (Vice President), Brenda Meyer, Kristina Endicott 

 

Call to Order at 7:02 pm 

 

Minutes from the April 2021 meeting were reviewed. The Treasurer’s report was reviewed. 

Motion to approve both reports was made by Victoria Riddle. Holly Hammer seconded the 

motion. The motion was approved. 

 

Miss Rohrs reported that the Solo & Ensemble Ratings were very good for the kids who 

participated. The Spring Arts Festival was held on May 16, 2021. There was positive feedback 

from people with this year's set up. The HS Musical was held on April 30, May 1 and May 2. 

She used $1300 of the $1500 budget that she was allotted from the Music Boosters. There is 

an outstanding balance for programs. She will use the remaining $200 for the programs. 

Musical Fundraising efforts are as follows: Membership Drive, $382 and Shout Outs, $211. 

 

Mrs. Hayes reported that the band will be performing at the HS Graduation on May 23. The 

Band is also planning on performing at Jerry City Cemetery on Memorial Day at 11:00am and at 

Wayne Cemetery at 1:00pm. A meal will be provided. The Band will be going to Cedar Point 

on June 2, 2021. Band Camp is currently scheduled for July 26 - July 30, 8:00 -5:00. Victoria 

will post a sign up for volunteers to help with lunches for the week. Mrs. Hayes will contact The 

Gleaners to see if they will provide an ice cream party. The Wood County Parade is set to run 

on August 2. Current information received is that it will be in the grand stand only. We are still 

waiting on details regarding the Pemberville Fair. 

 

Scholarship forms were received and voted upon by the scholarship committee: Beth Ann 

Crum, Holly Hammer, and Victoria Riddle. Winners include Jena Tanner, Karson Palmer 

 

Pam provided an update with working with the Elmwood FFA Beef Stand. There is a signed 

contract. Pam just recently received a contact list from the FFA. Sign Up Genius and emails 

will be going out. 

 

Mrs. Hayes reported that the Disney Trip was approved. Currently the band will leave after 

performances on Memorial Day, 2022 and return Sunday June 5. There was discussion on 

whether payments will go through the Boosters or straight to the Travel Company. It was 

agreed that payments will go through the Travel Company. There will be a future parent 

meeting to discuss the Disney Trip. 

 

Boosters discussed providing meals for the marching band prior to Away Football Games. 

There are currently 5 scheduled away games. There will be additional discussion at a future 



meeting. 

 

Miss Rohrs will supervise the start of the Membership Drive to begin in June, 2021. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for June 8, 2021, 7:00 pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made at 8:00 pm by Holly Hammer. This was seconded by Victoria 

Riddle.  Meeting was adjourned. 


